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Arrowhead Road Bridge Reconstruction Project Status 
 
 
The Town of Wilton will begin reconstruction of Arrowhead Road Bridge starting in April.    
 
The project will consist of: 
 

• Relocating existing overhead utilities. 
• Installing a temporary bridge to allow 1 lane of alternating traffic throughout the project 

duration. 
• Installing temporary traffic lights at both ends of the temporary bridge.   
• Removing existing bridge and installing a new bridge. 
• Brunalli Construction Company will be the project contractor.  
• It is anticipated that the project will be completed in the summer of 2024.  

 
We encourage residents to allow extra time to travel through the work area on Arrowhead Road.   

 
All school bus stops will remain at their current locations.   
 
If you have any questions, please call Wilton Department of Public Works at 203-563-0152 or 
email frank.smeriglio@wiltonct.org. 
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